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Presentation highlights H20

By Staff Writer - Vernon Morning Star

Published: September 21, 2011 1:00 AM

It’s one of the Earth’s most precious resources – it covers more than 71 per cent of the planet’s

surface yet water sustainability is an issue of much debate, especially in the Okanagan.

Anna Warwick Sears, executive director of the Okanagan Basin Water Board, will address many

issues surrounding water at a public presentation at Okanagan College’s Kalamalka campus Sept.

27 at 7:30 p.m.

Warwick Sears received a PhD in population biology at the University of California, where she

studied the competition for resources in arid environments.

Before coming to the Okanagan in 2006, she was the research director of an environmental non-

profit in California, leading watershed restoration and planning initiatives.

Warwick Sears is particularly interested in using science to solve real-world problems and to build

bridges with community stakeholders.

Admission is $5 in advance or $7 at the door.

Contact the Okanagan Science Centre at www.okscience.ca or 250-545-3644 for advanced

purchase of tickets or for more information.
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